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HELLO FELLOW UHL COLLECTORS;:

My name is Tim Hodges and I with the help of my wife Pam will
be writing the UHL Collector's Society bi-monthly newsletter. We
have two children, Tiffany age 6 and Amanda age 3. We have been
UHL collectors since 1984. but I purchased my first piece of UHL
in 1980 it was a 10 gal double handle jug from a farm auction. We
have been members of the collectors society since 1987. We have
served on the members only auction committee during the
convention for the past 3 vears.

It is our intent to give you the best newsletter that we can.
So PLEASE send or call us with any information that we could
share with the other club members. Send photo's which we could
possibly use in the newsletter. non-returnable of course. All
names that you wish to be uonfidential will be.

We are lcoking for auction prices. shop prices. unusual
pieces. storys of your finds. storys about vou and your
collections. If at all possible detail the piece by a number.
size:; color; i .and conditdion.

Let us know of pieces you are looking for or things you have
for sale. This is your newsletter and as a member of the UHL
Society your sale and want ads are FREE.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

TIM HODGES

1378 W. ANDREW LANE
JASPER. IN 47546
812-482-3016

THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YQU! THANK YOU!

Many thanks need to go out to Sue Maynard. for a job well
done for the past 7 years. She has been the Secretary-Treasurer
and Newsletter Editor for the UHL Collector's Society since the
club was started in June 1 1985. She has elected to resign from
these positions as of June 27 1992. in order to ease her work
load.

Sue and her husband Al are going to build a new hcme soon,
which will be a retirement retreat in a beautiful forest setting.
Sue is planning to write a book on the UHL Collector's Society.

As a small token of our thanks. the club purchased a 1941
CHRISTMAS JUG and sent it to Sue. for the super ijob she has done
in being the backbone of our GREAT CLUB since its begining.

THANK YOU SUE
THE UHL COLLECTOR'S SOCIETY
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SHOP NEWS

FAM™S AMTIOUES % COLLECTIBLES opened for business on June 1.
I would like you to meet Pam & EBill McKinney the cwners of the
mostly UHL shop. As you can see in the photos they have a very
nice selecticn of UHL. They started collecting UHL about 8 vyears
ago and have accumulated a large number of pieces. As of July 10
Bill has retired with intentions of spending more time locking
for UHL. I believe it to be worth your time to pay Pam % BRill
a visit to see the nearly 200 pieces of blue, pink, and rare
items that are for sale. They are located &6 Mi. South of
Blcomfield IN. an Hiway 231. Phone B812-863-7316
Open Daily 1-6, Closed Wednesday

Dear Friends, July 7, 1992

Tears stream down my face as I look at your signatures %
notes on the thank you card I received today. Over these years
you have become a part of my life. I°11 cherish the card along
with my fond memories.

Also. thanks so much for the gift of the 1941 Christmas jug.
That was a surprise! Perhaps my not being able to attend the
convention this year wasn’t all bad!

Out of a desire to put my feelings and memories on paper, I
am writing my personal memories of U.C.5. I hope to be finished
this fall and will make copies available to you before offerings
on the market. The book will be small but will contain bits and
pieces of U.C.S history from the pre—natel to now.

Yery Sinceresly,
Sue Maynard
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